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WORKSHOPS – Becket, MA -  APRIL 2011 

Ekaterini Vlamis of Edgewood Consulting & Services will be presenting two pre-conference workshops in 

April 2011 at the Association for Experiential Education NE Regional Conference at the YMCA camp in 

Becket, Massachusetts. Please consider coming & helping to spread the word to others who might also 

benefit from attending. Both workshops will make great staff development days for all educators, school 

counselors, scout leaders, and others who work with youth group populations!! Registration to attend 

either or both workshops will happen through the Association for Experiential Education; for details visit 

website http://northeast.aee.org/ 

 

TEAMBUILDING ACTIVITIES FOR EDUCATORS 
(requiring minimal props or no special equipment) 

Presenter: Ekaterini Vlamis, Edgewood Consulting & Services 

Cost:  $60 - professionals, $50 - students;  Thursday, April 7, 2011   10:00am—3:00pm   *Price includes lunch. 

Description:  Learn teambuilding games & initiatives you can use within your own classroom or program with 
minimal or no props that can help you to quickly create a feeling of community and introduce acceptable behavior 
norms with your students/youth participants. A valuable workshop for any educator - classroom teachers, coaches, 
outdoor or environmental educators, college professors, scout leaders, etc.  

 

PEACEFUL COMMUNICATION 

Presenter: Ekaterini Vlamis, Edgewood Consulting & Services 

Cost:  $85 - professionals, $65 - students;  Friday, April 8, 2011     10:00am—4:30pm     *Price includes lunch. 

Description:  Learn to look into the heart of personal and interpersonal matters without judgment or criticism. 
Increase your ability to communicate peacefully with others so needs are met and work and living environments are 
harmonious and in line with your values. Through improvisation, experiential activities, and lecturettes, become 
familiar with Nonviolent Communication techniques by Marshall Rosenberg, PhD.   

 

Also being offered: “Words are Powerful – Choose Wisely!” on Saturday, April 9th, 2011 as part of the 

regular conference. This workshop is free to registered conference participants. Exact time and classroom 

location TBA. This workshop is being offered again after being very well received at last year’s conference! 

 

Have questions? Contact the facilitator at Ekaterini@edgewoodcs.com or call (845) 255-7007. 


